



THANKS CINDY!

An appreciation evening for outgoing rural councillor Cindy Lunau, for her 21 years of service on town council, was held at Mohawk Inn November 29. At left, Ursula McDermid (left) and fellow FASM member Nancy Cuttle present Lunau with an art sculpture, titled Onward Kind Heart. Above, Nassagaweya resident Trish Walker signs Lunau's tree of congratulations.

Graham Paine/Metroland

starl ght children's foundation Granada

salutes



BABIES JUS Canada

Now 100% Canadiar owned and operated. Thank you for helping Canadian children from coast to coast!

Visit your local store this holiday season and consider donating at the checkout to Starlight Children's Foundation Canada.



Thanks to Toys"R"Us Canada, Starlight created more than 50,000 smiles and memories in communities across Canada this year!

www.starlightcanada.org

"Charitable Registration# 13129 5693RR0001